
 

 

 

 

NEW ROMNEY TOWN COUNCIL 

FULL COUNCIL MEETING 11TH DECEMBER 2017 

TOWN CLERK’S REPORT – CAPITAL PROJECTS 

 

 

 

MINUTES EXTRACT - VERBAL REPORT 

 

 

476/2017-18 CAPITAL PROJECTS REPORT  

The Chairman of the Community Hall / Sports Pavilion Steering Group, 

Councillor Mrs Rolfe, reported that there was now a clear timeline towards 

calling a Town Council meeting at which approvals would be sought to take 

this major project to the next stage and confirmed that it was expected that 

this would be early in the new year. 

The Town Clerk added that the development of a business plan – to be put to 

Council for approval on completion – was well underway and that she and 

the Deputy Town Clerk had met with two representatives of New Romney 

Football Club regarding the preparation of a Football Development Plan 

which would feed into the Business Development Plan, advising that the Club 

would now be working on this with a view to completion prior to the afore-

mentioned Town Council meeting. 

 

 


